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Date: 04-10-2024 
 
To, 
The Listing Department, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 

Scrip Code: 530177    ISIN: INE758B01013 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Subject: Intimation of In-Principle Approval received for change of name of Company from “SPS 
INTERNATIONAL LIMITED” to “VK GLOBAL INDUSTRIES LIMITED” under Regulation 30 of the 
Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015 

Ref: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015.  

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we 
would like to inform you that SPS International Limited (“the Company”) has received the In-Principle approval 
for the change of name of the Company from “SPS INTERNATIONAL LIMITED” to “VK GLOBAL 
INDUSTRIES LIMITED” vide letter DCS/NC/AC/IP/121/2024-2025 dated October 03, 2024 from BSE 
Limited (the stock Exchange).  

Please find enclosed herewith a copy of the In-Principle Approval of the BSE Limited. The aforesaid information 
is also available on the company's website at www.spsintl.co.in. 

Kindly take the same on your records. 

     Thanking you, 
     For SPS International Limited 
 

 
 
 

     Saurabh Gupta    
     (Company Secretary and Compliance Officer) 
     M.No. A36879  
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